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Welcome to Girton College. As a Covid-secure venue, the following protocols are in 

place for your safety and protection. 

• If you are unwell, especially if you have covid symptoms, you must reschedule your 

visit for another time. Please do not put the safety of our staff, students and other 

visitors at risk.  

• All visitors must sign in and out at the Porters’ Lodge, leaving contact details for 

track and trace. Details are kept for 21 days, in line with government guidance. 

• Please wear a face covering at all times whilst inside the College buildings unless 

you are medically exempt. Disposable masks are available without charge from the 

Porters’ Lodge. 

• Please sanitise your hands on arrival and when entering rooms or social areas. 

There are hand sanitising stations on all routes and in all public areas. 

• Please observe social distancing measures in place and maintain a distance of 2m 

between yourself and others.  Keep children close to you and stay in your household 

group. 

• Touchpoints around the site are cleaned frequently throughout the day. Please 

make a conscious effort to avoid touching hard surfaces where possible.  

• If you are visiting the College Bar, please note that it is table service only for 

alcoholic drinks.  

• If you are dining with us, it is appreciated if you stay seated throughout your meal. 

If you need to speak to a member of staff in Hall, please maintain social distancing. 

• If you are staying overnight with us, please use only the designated visitor 

bathroom and do not enter the shared kitchen and study areas. Keep your bedroom 

well ventilated. Staff will not enter the room to clean during your stay, but if you 

need anything, please contact the Porters’ Lodge for assistance.  

• If staying in one of the residential areas, please do not cross the boundary into 

another household.  

• You will find a yellow bin near the Porters’ Lodge for the safe disposal of masks, 

gloves etc.  

We hope that you enjoy your visit! 


